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Abstract

Wireless technology has great potential for providing access to information, which is a major barrier created by disabilities such as blindness.  This presentation begins with conceptional development of the four barriers created by a disability and how these barriers can potentially be overcome with wireless technology.  Two cutting edge wireless assistive technology devices will be demonstrated.  Participants will receive a detailed review of grantors in the field of Rehabilitation Engineering, and Assistive Technology, along with a presentation of the “NIDRR's Research Program”, the research program of the National Institute on Disability and Rehabilitation Research (NIDRR).  Followed by the Assistive Technology ACT of 1998, AS amended.  Upon completion participants will have information to apply for both State and Federal grants to develop wireless assistive technology.
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